
Email from NRF and SUS results 
 
This document contains the e-mail reply received from the NRF after our request for them to 
perform a usability evaluation and acceptance test (separate document). 
 

 
Dear Craig & Darryl 
We had the pleasure to test the system. It meets our expectations except the few comments made 
which we can discuss. This is a very good system, congratulations!  See attached. 
Kind regards, 
Lazarus 
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